Supervisors

CWRC Needs You!

In preparation of the upcoming CPSL changes, the Pennsylvania Child Welfare Resource Center is in the process of developing CPSL Training, Transfer of Learning, and Technical Assistance curriculum and materials to support you and your staff in the implementation of these amendments.

Several workgroups are being formed to develop Website tools and resources, foundational online curriculum, coaching skills for supervisors, and facilitated discussions. County supervisors are needed to provide input, review, and recommend materials that would support their and their staff's ability to successfully and consistently implement the CPSL amendments. Meeting times and commitment for these workgroups will vary according to scope and respective time frames. Meetings will be held by WebEx for your convenience; however, opportunities to respond to written material will also be available.

If you are interested in participating in these workgroups and have received approval from your administrator, please contact Sharon England at sse8@pitt.edu. We will match your identified interest and availability with a corresponding project. Thank you for your ongoing support of quality child welfare training, transfer of learning, and technical assistance!